Dear University of Illinois Class of 2021 member:

Congratulations on your acceptance to the University of Illinois, one of the top higher learning institutions in the world. You are joining an elite group of people who wear the badge of “Illini” with pride.
The Decatur Illini Club is a group of individuals, consisting of alumni and friends of the University, united by a common love and appreciation for all things Illini. This year the club is awarding one graduate of a high school in Macon County a $1,000 scholarship, to assist them in their education at the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign. The winner will be invited to join us at our annual corn roast to be honored for his or her achievements. 

If you are interested in applying for the Decatur Illini Club scholarship, please fill out the application below and include the required documents for review by our scholarship committee. Please have the application, and all of its requirements returned to Jen Wood no later than June 10.  Our scholarship committee will begin the selection process, and notify the applicants no later than July 1. 

Once again, congratulations and welcome to Illini Nation!
Regards,

Kevin Wood

Decatur Illini Club President

Class of 2003, General Engineering

Decatur Illini Club Scholarship Application

Name:________________________________________________________

Address_______________________________________________________

City_____________________________Zip code:______________________

Phone Number:_________________________________________________

E-Mail:_______________________________________________________

High School:___________________________________________________

Major at Illinois:_________________________________________________

Application Checklist:



_______ Completed Application


_______ Certified Transcripts with ACT / SAT scores
_______ 500 Word Essay about yourself and why you chose the U of I

_______ (2) Letters of Recommendation 

(1) Teacher
(1) Other adult, non-family member
Please send your completed application by June 10 to:

Jennifer Wood

4472 Hale Dr.

Decatur, IL 62526

***Please note that all scholarship winners will be required to submit a social security number to ensure that the University of Illinois correctly deposits the scholarship money into the student’s correct account

*** Scholarship winners may also be asked to submit a picture and biography to put on the Decatur Illini Club’s website. 

